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Précis of The Collaborative Educational Trust of Wilmslow (TCET) Shadow Trust Board (STB) Meeting – 16th November 2018

The STB held its most recent meeting on 16th November 2018.

The Board has continued to work on progressing the individual schools’ applications to convert to academies and to form a MAT. We have been working closely with the Department for Education (DfE) and they have asked that we provide additional information to support our application. We have been working on this, but unfortunately we will not be in a position to complete this in time to allow consideration of our submission this year.

Our submission will now be formally considered early in the New Year.

However, we are continuing to plan on the assumption that we of have the MAT, subject to final approval by the participating schools, ready in 2019.

Our focus now is on confirming the governance structure of the MAT and on building a financial plan for the operation of the MAT.

With regard to governance we are working on confirming the make up of the Trust Board that will oversee the running of the MAT. We are making good progress on this and expect to have this complete in the next few weeks.

Financial planning is critical to ensuring that we can establish a MAT that will have the resources to deliver on our educational objectives and be sustainable. To this end, we are now working to develop a 3-year financial forecast that will support our plans for the development of the MAT.

We will continue to provide regular communications on progress to all those directly and indirectly involved with the schools as parents, staff and members of the local community.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will continue to post regular updates both on the school and TCET websites. https://sites.google.com/site/tcetwilm/
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